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Friday 31st January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
I can hardly believe it’s already the last week of January! We’ve made a fantastic 

start to 2025, and we are excited to see just how much progress the children 

will make in the coming months. This week, we began with a reminder that the 

Year of the Jubilee is an opportunity to return to God and walk with Him on our 

journey as pilgrims of hope.  

 

All the children have enjoyed their first sessions in after-school clubs, and we 

are very grateful to our staff who generously give up their time to deliver these. 

 
Reminders: 

• Parking: We kindly ask that parents and carers park away from the school 
site and pay attention to the zigzag lines in place to ensure the safety of 
our children. Please also be considerate of local residents when parking 
around Overbury Street. 

• Reception’s Assembly: Reception will be presenting what they’ve learned 
about their patron saint, St. Bridget, during assembly on Friday 7th 
February. Please join us at 2:30 pm in the Infant Hall. 

• Half-Term Dates: School closes for half term on Friday 14th February and 
reopens on Monday 24th February. Please check our school website for 
our term dates for this and future years.  

 

Thank you for your support  

 

Mrs G Murphy           Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher      Deputy Head Teacher  
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